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Statement from Geneviève Laforge 

Chair of the Board, Chamber of Commerce for Greater Moncton 

 

“A recent media report regarding the termination of the former CEO of the Chamber of 
Commerce for Greater Moncton (CCGM), only represents one side of the story.  The Board’s 
decision was thorough and we fully intend to defend our decision. We look forward to 

resolving the matter as quickly as possible. 

  

“As this matter is advancing through the legal system we will not provide any further 
comment at this time.” 
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